
 
 
 

November 27, 2007 
 

City of Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
Police Department 

 
Addendum #1 

 
Bid # 17-08 

Police Department Dehumidification System 
 

 
This addendum forms part of the original document marked Bid #17-08. 
 
The bid opening date and time has been postponed until further notice.  The City 
is working to develop the engineering documents and will provide these 
documents when they are complete.  All attendees from the mandatory pre-bid 
meeting held on November 15, 2007 will be notified of the new bid opening date 
and time, and provided the engineering documents as soon as they become 
available. 
 
All else remains the same. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do 
so may subject a bidder to disqualification. 
 


